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Dear parents and carers,  
 
I hope everyone continues to be well, despite the rainy weather we’ve 
been having this week. The sunshine, that we had grown rather ac-
customed to, is scheduled to be returning I gather next week! Fingers 
crossed. 
 
Everyone I hope by now has seen Mrs Westwood’s email sent yester-
day, and I know Mrs Hendricksen has begun ringing families to as-
certain intentions about returning to school.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We will organise our Bubbles for returning once we have an idea of 
the numbers and I will send further information next week confirming 
all the details.  In the meantime, we are sharing as much as possible 
the work the children are doing in the Bubble via Seesaw. Do keep 
checking.  
 
For children who are not returning, we will endeavour to make the 
remote learning mirror what is happening in Bubbles as far as is prac-
ticable.  
 
We continue to be amazed and impressed with how brilliantly you 
have supported your children through the lockdown.  Now we are in 
this transition period, we will be doing our utmost to make the rest 
of the term, whether your child has returned to school or remaining 
at home, as pleasurable and positive as possible.  
 
At present, the Government’s plans for September are uncertain. We 
will keep everyone advised, but for the time being, it’s a lot of specu-
lation, but no firm detail. We are planning for a variety of possi-
bles...   
 



 

 

 
 
The Bubble Classrooms have been  prepared following Gov-
ernment guidance on social distancing and hygiene measures.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whilst school has been quiet during Phase 1 of wider open-
ing, we have taken the opportunity to re-fresh many parts of 
the school, update displays and tidy communal areas.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enjoy the weekend. 
With best wishes,  

Jacquie Birch.  



 

.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

.  

 

 



 

.  

 

 

 



 

.  

 

 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children have been brightening up the corridor  
windows …. 
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